Drivers can once again use two Sant Ferran roads previously closed to traffic
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Ferran will regain partial access to two local roads that had been temporarily closed for
upgrades. Vehicle circulation will be allowed at reduced speeds on the southern stretch of
carrer Guillem de Montgri and along carrer Valéncia, two points where the work of road crews is
nearly complete.

This winter, workers undertook a project aimed at promoting pedestrian mobility in the town
centre and envigorating local businesses. Upgrades mean the previous height difference
between the pavement and street level has been reduced, plus the pavements themselves are
wider. New signage is also in place and freshly painted lines on the road surface now reflect the
town's new metred parking. That system, expected to alleviate the town's parking crunch, will
take effect in June.




